
NOTICE: SPECIAL MEETING

The Washington Utilities and ~ansportation Commission (Commission) will hold a
special public meeting to review the electric least cost plan filed by Puget Sound Power
& Light Company (Puget).

A "least cost plan" describes the mix of generation and supply resources and efficiency
improvements which will meet both current and future energy demands at the lowest
cost to the utility and its ratepayers. The "1992-1993 Integrated Resource Plan" is
Puget's third published least cost plan, which is updated every two years.

THE PUBLIC IS INVI~'ED TO COMI~~NT ON PUGET'S ELECTRIC LEAST
COST PLAN AT A MEETING TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, MAY 26, 1992. A
DISCUSSION OF TIC LEAST COST PLAN WILL COA~IIVIENCE AT 1:30 P.M.
THE MEETING WII.L BE HELD IN ROOM A, OVERLAKE HOSPITAL
CONFERENCE CENTER, 1035 - 116TH AVENUE NE, BELLEVLTE,
WASHINGTON (206-462-5250).

Puget representatives will present the plan to the members of the Commission and
will respond to questions from the commissioners and the public. A copy of the Puget
electric least cost plan is on file in the Records Center of the Commission office in
Olympia. A copy of the plan can be obtained directly from Puget by contacting Elsie
Olesen, Manager, Corporate Planning, 206-462-3833.

The Commission will accept written comments on the Puget least cost plan in addition
to oral comments made at the public meeting. A date for receiving written comments
will be announced at the public meeting and a public notice confirming the date will be
published by the Commission. Written comments should be directed to the Secretary,
Washington Utilities and ~ansportation Commission, and refer to docket number
ITE-910151.

Questions regarding the Puget least cost electric plan and the public meeting
can be addressed to Bruce Folsom of the Commission staff at 206-586-1132.
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